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Letter of Intent 

 

September 1, 2021   

Re: KEV Group, SchoolCash Online for Student Fees 

To: Parents/Guardians 

Our School District has engaged the services of KEV Group, a company offering a web-based 

software solution, SchoolCash Online which includes several modules designed to meet the 

financial needs of K-12 public education schools. With Ministerial mandates for improvement 

and recommendations from our external auditors, School District No. 73 is looking to using a 

digital product, to manage our school fees and accounting. The intention is to replace/reduce 

the use of cash and the use of the historic accounting system in our schools. 

As a result, the School Districtôs Finance Department and schools have been working with 

SchoolCash Online to implement a digital system connecting parents and students. This 

system provides an easy method of paying your childôs school fees for courses, field trips, sports 

teams, clubs and many other student activities anytime, anywhere in a safe and secure web-based 

environment. 

While recognizing the benefits of this payment environment, you must also be aware of the 

potential impacts and risks of sharing digital information online and of the necessity to protect 

our studentsô personal information regardless of where it is stored or accessed. As a public 

body, we are subject to the BC Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. In 

accordance with this Act, we must at all time protect the privacy of students under our care.  

We hope that you will see value in this fee payment tool for you and your child. If you choose 

to participate please complete the Electronic Registration Process through 

sd73.SchoolCashOnline.com. Your studentôs school administration will then provide further 

instr

on


